Gentlemen – 
There is awesome work being done to prepare for our June 12 concert in Pluckemin.  Chris Staffin has put together all the details we need to be prepared.  Because of the unification of the two shows into one commitment, I am asking each of you to review the plan below and recommit to the performance on the harmonizer website.  I think we will all be OK with the plan, but need to be sure.  We need your response ASAP.
	June 12 Schedule:
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	12:30-1:15
	performer arrival and hook-up/mic check
	
	
	

	1:15 - 2:30
	warm-up/rehearse (each group individually on their own FM channel)
	
	
	

	2:30 - 2:50
	bio break / stretch
	
	
	

	2:50
	back in cars
	
	
	

	3:00 - 4:15
	PERFORMANCE
	
	
	

	4:15 - 4:45
	socially distant mingling, audience leaves
	
	
	

	4:45 - 5:45
	dinner break
	
	
	

	5:45 - 6:30 
	warm-up (each group individually on their own FM channel)
	
	
	

	6:30 - 6:50
	bio break / stretch
	
	
	

	6:50
	back in cars
	
	
	

	7:00 - 8:15
	PERFORMANCE
	
	
	

	8:15 - completion
	Break down
	
	
	


In general, once you are parked, you are in the lot for the entire performance.  If you anticipate needing to leave, there will be off-site parking.  These singers should bring a chair so they will be able to sit next to their mic stand when not performing. For these singers, leaving early or coming late will be no problem since their cars will not be in the lot.   If you are outside of a vehicle on church grounds, you need to be masked. If someone who chooses to sing inside his car needs to leave early/come late, we have put Carberpalooza closest to the back exit/entrance so that we could accommodate him. As we get closer to the show, as long as we know in advance which car(s) need to leave early, we can position them so that they can exit without running over wires.  We will canvass all participants for special needs.
It is our plan and hope that both bathrooms inside the church will be operational by June 12 so that there will be separate men's and women's room. We may also be able to use the portajohn behind the church, which will actually be quite close to where your chorus will be singing. 
The rain date is the next day, Sunday, June 13. However, should we need to move to the 13th, there will only be one performance at 7:00 pm. Call time would be 2:45 and dinner would still be served before the performance.

